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I oppose medical mandates and support medical choice for all Nevadans including our 
universities college staff and students! There is NO scientific evidence showing that masks 
reduce transmission of viral particles. The covid vaccines DO NOT prevent transmission, 
infection or illness. There are risks associated with these medical interventions; where 
there is risk there must be full informed consent and free choice. Those who decide to wear 
masks and/or take covid shots based upon their personal risk assessment are free to do so. 
Medical mandates have no place in a free society. 

Amanda Boyett 
Nevada Resident 
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